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Winter Concert 
Dec. 18 &20, 2018


LEPAC is offering to record the Winter Concert again this year.  If you would like to purchase a USB stick which will include both winter concerts, please fill out the information below, attach $10.00 (per USB stick) and return it to the envelope labeled ‘Winter Concert’ outside your child’s classroom by Dec. 21st. Please note that this copy of the concert is for personal use only and should not be posted on the Internet or any social media.  We thank you for your cooperation regarding this matter.  


Student Name: ________________________________________________________________________

Email Address: ________________________________________________________________________

Teacher: ______________________________________________________________________

How many USB sticks? ______________





















